
 

 

 

March 22, 2016 

 

Update on the current situation at KAPS Unit 1 subsequent to the incident of 

leakage from the coolant system 

 

The detailed plan for isolating the leak was submitted to AERB by NPCIL / KAPS.  

AERB had reviewed the plan in detail and had given clearance for its implementation 

with the necessary precautions. The procedure of isolating the leak has been 

successfully implemented and the leaky channel has now been isolated by the plant. 

Following this, the plant emergency has been terminated at KAPS.  

There has not been any report of abnormal radioactivity releases / radiation 

exposures to any personnel during this incident, since March 11, 2016. 

With the leak completely stopped, investigations for identifying the nature of the leak 

and its causes can now be taken up. However, it is expected that this could take 

considerable time.  

Presently KAPS Unit 1 is in cold shut down state and all the plant systems are 

functioning normally.  

 

 

************** 

 

 

भारत सरकार 

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

परमाण ुऊर्ाा नियामक पररषद 

ATOMIC ENERGY REGULATORY BOARD  


